

QR TRANSLATE

MULTI LANGUAGE TRANSLATION

SCAN ME

28th April 2017

Dear Parents,

Re: Year 3 Visit to The West Midlands Safari Park on Friday 5th May 2017

The children will be going to the West Midlands Safari Park on Friday 5th May; this will support their learning about plants and animals in our science lessons. They will be considering the differences between animals that lived in prehistoric Britain and animals living today. The children will also learn about how the world has changed the habitats of wildlife across the globe.

The cost of the trip is £20.

Children will need to wear their own clothes suitable for walking; trousers/shorts, trainers and a raincoat or sunhat and sunscreen weather depending.

The school will provide a packed lunch, therefore there is no need for you to choose an option on line.

The children will travel by school mini-bus. They will be leaving at 9.30am and will be back in school by the end of the school day.

Unless any of your details have changed, there is no need to complete the "School Trips Parental/Guardian Consent, Contact and Medical Form", as this was completed by you last term.

Please return the proforma attached by Tuesday 2nd May 2017, with the remittance of £20.

Yours sincerely,

Miss N. Walker

Year 3 Teacher

Please return to Lower School Reception by Tuesday 2nd May 2017

RE: W	West Midlands Safari Park − Friday 5 th May 2017	
Pupil	Name:Y	ear 3
Parer	nt's Name:	
Parer	nt's	
signa	ature	
Emer	rgency Contact Number:	
	I am willing to pay £20 by the following method (please tick)	
?	Cheque made payable to St George's School – Cheque No:	
?	Cash	
?	By Bank Transfer – Sort code: 30-92-99 Account Number: 39033968	3
?	Debit /Credit Card – please telephone Mr. Naza Rasaq to pay by this r	nethod